

Holdbrook Primary School & Nursery

Alexandra Way, Longcroft Drive, Waltham Cross, Herts, EN8 7QG
Tel: 01992 716789

Tel : 01992 716789
Email: admin@holdbrook.herts.sch.uk Website: www.holdbrook.herts.sch.uk
Acting Headteacher: Mr T Oxford
3 rd April 201
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1,
A phonics club will be starting up for Year 1 children, on Mondays after school from 3:15pm to 4:15pm
The aim of this club is to develop the children's confidence with Phase 3, Phase 4 and Phase 5 phonics through a variety of fun and engaging activities.
The Year 1 National Phonics Test is in June. We aim for the children to have a secure understanding of Phase 3, 4 and 5 by this point.
A drink and biscuit will be provided for the children and each child will be given a phonics activity to take home and complete.
If you would like to reserve your child a place at this club, please complete the slip below and return i to the school office by Friday 5 th April. This club will start on Monday 29 th April 2019 and is free of charge.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Mayes Year 1 Teacher
I would like my child
to attend the Year 1 Phonics Club, beginning Monday 29 th April.
Signed Date:





